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My eyewitness account of the Rally at the Board of Trustees meeting at the Chancellor’s Office, Nov. 17th, 2015.  
Please enjoy the photos at your leisure (thanks to Gwen Urey). 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/ureyspokes/albums/72157659030616444/with/22486117584/ 
 

Attached is a handout we used with the press packet for the event.  I will provide a regular report at the 
next meeting. 

 

DDW 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/ureyspokes/albums/72157659030616444/with/22486117584/

